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China adjustment of the Origin / Destination Terminal  
Handling Charge 

 
 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

We would like to inform you that effective from 1st of April 2019 NileDutch will adjust the 

OTHC (Origin Terminal Handling Charge) and the DTHC (Destination Terminal Handling 

Charge) for dry van and reefer containers to/from China ports as per below: 

 

 DRY VAN SPECIALS/REEFER 

  20' 40' 20' 40’ 

China ports 635 985 735 1085 

                                                                                            (in RMB) 

 

NileDutch aims to be your most reliable carrier and we thank you for your continuous 

support. For questions regarding these updated surcharges, please contact your local 

agencies. 
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      NILEDUTCH AFRICA LINE B.V. 


